Christianson, Eric

From: Peter Cupery [pncupery@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 12:00 PM
" To: licensing
Cc: Christianson, Eric
Subject: Note for Alcohol License Review Committee

Dear Alcohol License Review Committee,

I wish to express my support for additional outdoor dining at ZuZu café, 1336 Drake St.
Madison, WI 53715.

It is common for my wife, son and I to walk to Zuzu's for a weekend meal. We think the café
makes a significant contribution to the character and livability of the Vilas neighborhood.
More plants and less pavement will improve the appearance of that location.

Thank you for your attention to this comment,

--Peter Cupery

233-1130 or
pncupery@yahoo.com




